
OHIO RUBBER GROUP 
 

2022 LATE SUMMER GOLF OUTING 
 

Outing Sponsors 
 

Dear Members, 
 
 The Ohio Rubber Group will hold its annual late summer golf outing at Silver Lake Country Club on 
 Monday, August 29, 2022.  The primary purpose of this outing is to provide funding for the ORG scholarship 
programs.   
 
 The success of this event relies on the generous support of our members through participation and 
donation.  Once again, we are asking that you consider a contribution.  Contributors at the $200 level will be 
recognized with a sign at one of the golf holes.   
  
 To participate in this event, please complete the form below and return w/ payment no later than 
August 24, 2022. 
 
 Thank you for your support. 
       Sincerely, 
       Greg Sibley  
       2022 ORG Golf Chair 

 
 
 
Company Name______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________________________________________________________   

     

City/State/Zip________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email___________________________________________________________    Phone_____________________ 

 
 

GOLF HOLE SPONSOR   ______$200 (includes sign at golf hole) 
 

DONATION       _______$100      ______OTHER 
 

Check enclosed (payable to Ohio Rubber Group) $____________   OR   Credit Card Total $_____________ 

 
 

Card #__________________________________________Exp. Date__________Sec#_____Billing Zip__________ 
 

 

Return this form with payment to:  Ohio Rubber Group, PO Box 341, Bath, Ohio 44210 

      OR email mpuskas@littlern.com 

 

Info:   Greg Sibley, 330-665-5533, greg@intertexworld.com   

 
Mary Puskas, 330-283-0845, mpuskas@littlern.com 
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